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Leadership Change Needed for Illinois GOP

Illinois Conservative Union (ICU) Coalition Calls for New Party Chairman

CAROL STREAM, IL, December 3, 2018 – Almost one month has passed since the November 
6th midterm elections. Many have analyzed the losses suffered by the Republican Party in 
Illinois. To the base of the Party – Conservatives who stand firmly on the adopted Republican 
Party platform – the causes are abundantly clear. Party leadership made no attempt to unify the 
Party, failed to support good candidates and failed to effectively communicate to voters the 
principles of the Republican Party. Due to this failure of leadership and lack of accepting any 
responsibility for the losses, Illinois Conservative Union (ICU) calls for Tim Schneider to step 
down from his position as Chairman.

“It’s obvious that some of those in Party leadership are out-of-touch with mainstream grassroots 
Republicans. The grassroots want leadership to support the Party platform; support candidates 
approved by the Party base—not those hand-picked by leadership; support and defend the 
Constitution of the United States and support the policies of the President”, said Babette Holder-
Youngberg, Communications Director for ICU.

“They [IL GOP leadership] need to know we will work with them and be a force multiplier or we 
will work around them, but we are the workers in the Party, from every corner of the state,” said 
Jeanne Ives, Senior Fellow, ICU. 

Illinois Conservative Union (ICU) exists to build and maintain a coalition of conservative 
organizations and grassroots activists throughout the state of Illinois. Their goal is to have a 
positive impact on the financial and moral trajectory of the state. Conservative values and 
principles are time-tested, having a proven historical record of success in improving the lives of 
people around the globe.  Illinois Conservative Union is organized as a not-for-profit 501(c)(4), 
non-partisan, State of Illinois Certified Civic Organization.  www.ILPAC.org
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